
Select Committee on the 
2026 Commonwealth Games Bid  

 

Games probe accepting further submissions 

The Upper House inquiry into the 2026 Commonwealth Games Bid has 
reopened to submissions from the public. 

Victorians can have their say via the online form until Monday 4 
November 2024.  

The Legislative Council Select Committee is seeking information about 
the progress of the $4 billion funding package for regional Victoria, which 
was announced instead of holding the event.  

“In addition to investigating the events leading to the cancellation of the 
Games, the terms of reference for our inquiry include considering the 
timeline, progress and budget of the Government’s infrastructure and 
housing build,” Committee Chair David Limbrick said.  

“We’re inviting further submissions and evidence from people about the 
allocation of funding to the progress of various projects around the 
state.” 

The Committee received 33 submissions in the initial phase of public 
input in 2023. There have been 10 days of public hearings, and two 
interim reports tabled since. 

To read all of the material relating to the inquiry go to the Committee 
inquiry’s website. 
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https://www.parliament.vic.gov.au/get-involved/inquiries/inquiry-into-the-2026-commonwealth-games-bid/submissions?tab=panel-make-a-submission
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